JASON BELLEROSE
PRINCIPAL

RYAN LIBBY ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

DYLAN ENGLER
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

Skowhegan Area High School and Bloomfield Academy

BRIAN JONES
ATHLETIC DIRECTOR

DANIEL F. HYLAN

DIRECTOR OF GUIDANCE



Dear Class of 2025 Students and Families,

We are excited to share information about the Skowhegan Area High School Class of 2025 Commencement Ceremony. We will be holding our ceremony on Sunday, June 1 at 1:00 pm. We are planning to hold this year's ceremony in the high school gymnasium; the ceremony will also be live streamed in our auditorium.

We ask that you follow the guidelines below to make this day a positive experience for all students and families:

- Each graduate will receive (10) tickets. (7 purple) tickets will allow entry to the gym and (3 yellow) tickets will allow entry to the auditorium. Tickets will need to be shown to gain access into the gymnasium and auditorium.
- Distribution of graduation tickets and caps and gowns will occur on Wednesday, May 28th at noon in the Media Center.
- If your family is in need of more tickets, please contact Talia Fitzpatrick in the SAHS Main Office.
- Graduates should arrive at noon and gather in the cafeteria prior to graduation. In the cafe, we will organize our graduates and ensure every graduate is given a flower.
- Gymnasium and auditorium doors will open at noon to families and guests.
- During our ceremony, you may move from your seat to take photos. Please be mindful and respectful of others and their viewing when taking photos. Please return to your seat quickly after you have taken your photos.
- Restroom facilities will be available in the school lobby.
- We thank you in advance for your cooperation and flexibility regarding the Class of 2025 Commencement. Should you have any questions, please reach out to a member of the SAHS administrative team. Thank you!

Sincerely,

The SAHS Administrative Team